Dear Families,

We are so grateful to have you and your little ones as part of our parent/child preschool program.
This is a wonderful opportunity for both parents and children to learn, grow, and bond together. As
we strive to create the best environment for everyone, we would like to share a few important

expectations that will help ensure our time together is positive and enriching for all participants.

1. Be Present and Engaged: This time is for your child to explore, play, and learn, and we
encourage you to engage fully with them. Please actively participate in activities, model
positive behavior, and interact with your child to help guide their learning. Your presence

and involvement are crucial in fostering a supportive environment.

2. No Cell Phones: We ask that you keep cell phone use to a minimum during class time.
While we understand that emergencies may arise, we want to encourage you to be fully
present and engaged with your child. This time is precious, and we want to make the most

of it by minimizing distractions.

3. Model Positive Behavior: Our little ones are always watching, and they learn from what we
do more than what we say. Please model kindness, patience, and respect. How we interact
with one another in the classroom will influence how children interact with their peers and

adults.

4. Manage Behavior as Needed: While children may occasionally get excited or have moments
of frustration, we ask that you help guide and manage their behavior. If your child gets
upset or has difficulty staying focused, please take a moment to redirect them or offer a
gentle reminder about appropriate behavior. Your support is essential in helping them learn

to regulate their emotions and actions.

5. Help with Cleanup: Part of the learning experience is understanding responsibility and
helping with the cleanup process. If your child makes a mess with toys or materials, please
assist them in putting things away when activities are done. This helps maintain an

organized and pleasant environment for all families.

We appreciate your cooperation in creating a supportive, engaging, and respectful environment for

all families. If you have any questions or suggestions, please feel free to reach out to us.

Thank you for being an integral part of our preschool community, and we look forward to the

wonderful experiences we will continue to share together.
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